



Being a Business Manager of the 2002-2003 Challenger has been an honor to me. It has also taught me many things. One of the most important things I've learned this year is responsibility. I had to be able to meet deadlines. Meeting those deadlines required a lot of work, such as drawing pages, cropping pictures, and typing text. All of these things would have never gotten done it if was not for the entire Challenger Staff. Mrs. Karen, thank you so much for answering ALL my questions. You didn't care if you had answered them 1 or 100 times you always smiled and answered me again. I could have never gotten through this year without you! Foy, Sara, and Nikki, thank you for always bring there to lend a hand and for your patience that ya'll had with me. Sam, words cannot express how much you helped me this year. I'm not good in English and you helped me with that.

Thank you for proofreading all of my pages and never complaining! Minus, Myer, Brandon, Drew, and Justin, thank you for basically doing anything that I asked you to do, whether it was hand me an envelope, sharpen a cropping pencil, or run an errand. All those little things ya'll did saved me a lot of time. Casey, Hoyley, Ashley, and Jennifer, well......ya'll weren't really in class that much but ya'll always offered to help if I needed you. AAAA!!! I hope ya'll are the high scorers on all those computer games!!! This yearbook should be amazing and it's because of everyones hard work. Thank you!!! With the little bit of thee time I had between school and work I had between school and work I made some great memonies with my friends. Nikki, Casey, Ashley, Clark, Brandon, Travico, Minus, Greg, "AC", and "Goat", I will never forget Dukes Billiards. Shooting pool after school with all of you has been awesome. It was all fun with the exception of a few injuries that occured when Brandon was shooting!!! I know none of us will forget Clark with his "pool temper" (everytime he lost he automatically had somewhere to go — you know I love you Clark!). Everyone needs to be looking from Travico on ESPN because he's going to be a phofessional "pool table sweeper!" I'll always remember my conversations with Greg, AC, Goat, and

Minus about "Jenny" or "Jenny". Niddi, Casey, and Askley.......what can I say??? Ya'll never would play pool cause ya'll were too scared of loosing to me!!! HA HA!!! I lave all of ya'll and will miss ya'll next year. Seniors, I hope 2003 hasn't been just another year for ya'll because it sure hasn't been for me. I'll miss all of you and I hope all of you aim high and reach your goals!!!!!

Sincerely,

Angela Lynn Cadon

Angela Lynn Eadon







